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NOTES AND COMMENTS

This issue of Aralytic Teaching contains a number of
papers that were delivered at the Philosophy for
Children conference held on the Texas Wesleyan
College campus. That conference, “Philosophy for
Children: The Second Decade”, brought together
thirty-five speakers from around the world. In the
June 1988 issue of Analytic Teaching, we will present
more papers from the conference. Also presented in
this issue are professional as well as student papers.
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To our knowledge, Caroline Nickel was the first
person to be trained in Texas in Philosophy for
Children. In addition, she was one of the best students
we have had in the Analytic Teaching program.
Perhaps that goes some way toward explaining the
chagrin we felt on reading her recent letter. With her
permission, we publish that letter.



